


of your life while your on your
death bed will all that money and
hate and unjust discrimination
that you held made the world a
better place? Reliving your life
through your last moments did you
feel good about yourself when you
made it impossible for people who
live and love the same way as you
do to have a voice and equal
opportunity? It's not just about
you and your next paycheck
because I can promise you if this
happens the people will retaliate
against the so called civil
servants of congress. You will
regret doing this, please think
about your own job security will
people higher up than you care in
the long run you did this? You
can always be replaced by someone
cheaper and more submissive. I
ask you this, will you represent
the people like you swore you
would? Or will you oblige to a
horrible capitalist racist
institute that has lived for too
long? Will you be the change and
hope we need?




